
PRESS RELEASE 
Stockholm, 7 December 2016 

Catella is a leading specialist in property investments, fund management and banking, with operations in 12 European countries. Catella 
is listed on First North Premier on Nasdaq Stockholm. Read more at catella.com/koncern. 
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Catella listed on Nasdaq Stockholm 

Nasdaq Stockholm’s Listing Committee has approved that Catella’s shares are 
admitted to trading on Nasdaq Stockholm’s main market, with the first day of 
trading on 19 December 2016. There will be no new issue of shares, and 
shareholders of Catella do not need to take any action in connection with the 
listing on Nasdaq Stockholm.  
 
Catella AB (publ) (“Catella”) has previously announced its intention to change its listing to 
Nasdaq Stockholm’s main market in the fourth quarter in 2016.  
 
Nasdaq Stockholm’s Listing Committee has on 5 December 2016 approved that Catella’s shares 
of series A and B are admitted to trading on Nasdaq Stockholm’s main market. The approval is 
subject to customary conditions, including approval by the Swedish Financial Supervisory 
Authority of a prospectus prepared by Catella.  
 
The last day of trading for Catella’s shares on Nasdaq First North Premier is 16 December 2016, 
and the first day of trading on Nasdaq Stockholm’s main market is 19 December 2016. The 
shares will be traded in the Mid Cap segment. The ticker for Catella’s shares of series A and B, 
CAT A and CAT B, will remain unchanged. The ISIN codes for Catella’s shares of series A and 
B, SE0000188500 and SE0000188518, will also remain unchanged. 
 
There will be no issue of new shares, and shareholders of Catella do not need to take any action 
in connection with the listing on Nasdaq Stockholm.  
 
Catella will, ahead of the listing on Nasdaq Stockholm, publish a prospectus on its website, 
catella.com, which is expected to take place around 9 December 2016.  
 
The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out 
below, on 7 December 2016 at 14.20 CET.   
 
For more information, please contact:  Press contact: 
Knut Pedersen  Ann Charlotte Svensson  
President and CEO Head of Group Communications 
+46 8 463 33 10  +46 8 463 32 55, +46 72 510 11 61 
knut.pedersen@catella.se  anncharlotte.svensson@catella.se  
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